
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th March 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

During World Book Day earlier this month, all of our children were involved in a caption competition for 

photographs of various members of Norwood staff ‘extreme reading’.  These included adults reading on the 

roof of cars (safety first, as always!), reading in the dark by torch light, and in the arms of a rather large 

gorilla. 

 

The children found these images hilarious, and the resulting captions were very clever.  We were able to 

highlight reading for pleasure, and how fun it can actually be, as well as exposing children to the fact that 

adults read as well! 

 

As a direct result of this, we would like to create an ‘extreme reading’ display in our school library, 

showcasing all of the amazing and unusual places that you can read.  The Easter holidays seem an ideal 

opportunity for this, so if you are happy for your child to take part, please take a photograph of your child 

reading in an unusual place, and bring a printed copy in to your child’s class teacher (no photographs sent 

via email please, and we thank you for supporting us with this).  These will then be displayed in the school 

library and shared during a whole school assembly. 

 

If you are happy for your child’s photo to also appear on the school website, please inform your child’s class 

teacher. 

 

Could any photographs that you take please be with your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th April 2016. 

 

Thank you, and enjoy extreme reading! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham    Mrs D Reynolds 

Assistant Head Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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